
 

Upcoming Dates: 
  
-School Council Meeting January 25th  

-Kindergarten Classes Skating- January 2024 keep 
you’re out for information from you child classroom 
teachers. 
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Reminders! 

• Friendly Reminder- As cold and flu season 
approaches, please continue to communicate with 
the school and take the necessary precautions when 
deciding to send your son or daughter to school. 
 

• Also please remember to for your child to have a 
reusable water bottle at school.  

Arrival 

• Please remember if your child is going to be absent, 
please email Ms. Boyer (nicole.boyer@ucdsb.on.ca) 
or call the school/put the absence in My Family Room 
before 9:00am. 
 

• Reminder to all students and parents/guardians you 
must sign in your child at the office if they are late, 
after 9:45am. 

End of Day Dismissal: 

• -Friendly reminder to please call/email before 2:30 
pm if you would like to pick up your child at the end of 
the day.  This allows us to pass the message along in 
a timely manner.  

• - If your child has plans with another student here at 
the school at the end of day; Ex.-another 
parent/guardian is picking them up or they are 
walking to the friend’s house, we would like both 
parents/guardians to confirm this with Ms. Boyer 
before 2:30pm.   

• -Also, bus lanes need to remain free of pick-up traffic.  
If you are picking up your child, please continue to 
follow the arrival/departure rules in keeping the bus 
lanes clear of traffic - thank you! 

School Council: 

If you would like to join the school council our next meeting is 
Jan 25th at 5pm in the Learning Commons. 

 
Hot Chocolate Treat Train: 
Choo-choo choose the sweetest way to spread warmth this season! 
Hop aboard the 'Holiday Treat Train', as Ms. Lowe’s PUP room 
delivers cups of joy door to door, one delicious hot chocolate at a time. 
$1.00 per cup for you to sip, savor, and support – because every 
cocoa purchase fuels our mission to fill hearts and food banks with 
holiday cheer. The train will begin making stops around 1:30 PM on 
Thursday, December 21st. All aboard for a journey of taste and 
goodwill!   
 

 

 
 

Last Day 
of School 

31 

Happy 
New 
Year 
Eve! 

Christmas/Holiday Break Dec 25th-
Jan 5TH No School  

Christmas 
Clothes 
Bananza and 
Christmas Hair 
Accessory Day 

Group B Dress 
Rehearsal is 
December 12th at 
1:00 pm.  

 

Pizza Day 

 

Girls 
Volleyball at 
Beckwith 
Public 
School 

Pizza Day 

 

Boys Volleyball at Beckwith 
Public School 

Math Night! @6pm-7pm 

Volleyball Dates for Grade 4-6 

 
- Girls Volleyball at Beckwith Public School- Dec 5th 
- Boys Volleyball at Beckwith Public School- Dec 6th 
- Co-ed Volleyball at Caldwell Public School-Dec 14th 

 

 
  
 

 

 
 

 

Hot 
Chocolate 
Treat Train 
by Mrs. 
Lowe PM 
Class  

School Sing-
Along PM 

Group A Dress Rehearsal is December 13th at 11 am.  

Group A Primary Musical is December 13th at 6 pm.  

Group B Primary Musical is December 13th at 7 pm.  

 

Gr 4-6  

Co-ed Volleyball at 
Caldwell Public School 

Holiday  

Shop in the 
Gym  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Musical-- December 13th, 2023 
 
Naismith is super excited to present our annual Primary Musical-- "On with The Snow”, for all our families and friends! Our K-3 students have been 
working very hard on this special musical for everyone. Emails with specific information regarding which show your child is in and what is needed for 
their wardrobe will head home on December 1st. The grade 3s will lead both the 6 pm and 7 pm shows. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

reach out to Mrs. Owen at: norlynda.owen@ucdsb.on.ca.  See you there! ❄️ 
 

Group A Primary Musical is December 13th at 6 pm.  
Group B Primary Musical is December 13th at 7 pm.  
 
Group A Dress Rehearsal is December 13th at 11 am.  
Group B Dress Rehearsal is December 12th at 1:00 pm.  
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